
CITY OF TUKWILA 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE  
TRANSPORTATION AND INFRASTRUCTURE SERVICES COMMITTEE 

MEETING ON JUNE 24, 2024   
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting of the 
Transportation and Infrastructure Services Committee for June 24, 2024 has 
been cancelled.   
 
The Transportation and Infrastructure Services Committee will next meet on 
Monday, July 22, 2024 beginning at 5:30 p.m. in the Duwamish Conference 
Room, 6300 Southcenter Boulevard, Tukwila.  
 
 
Andy Youn, CMC, City Clerk 


